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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DE 10-192 Low Income Assistance Program

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Granite State Electric Company, Inc. dfb/a National Grid, I am writing to
request a one week extension for the filing of National Grid’s program year budget and sales
forecast for the Company’s low income electric assistance program. Thus, National Grid seeks
until August 9, 2010 for this filing. I have obtained the concurrence of the Office of Consumer
Advocate and New Hampshire Legal Assistance to the requested extension.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please do not hesitate to call if you
have any questions.

Meredith Hatfield, Esq.
Alan Linder, Esq.
Dan Feltes, Esq.
Christiane Mason
Celia O’Brien, Esq.

truly yours,

B. Knowlton


